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I oppose this bill to "study" the taxation of beer and wine in Oregon.  Wasteful 

spending. First off, this will do nothing to curb alcoholism and it hurts the cider, beer 

and wine industry. Passing a bill to do a study just paves the way to implement a bad 

tax. We pay enough taxes in this state this is another bad bill to hurt the industries 

here in the state. Stop taxing everything under the sun. Bleeding the citizens dry is 

not the answer to fund all the pet projects. 


